
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Sudbury Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing at 7:30PM 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2008 in the LOWER TOWN HALL 

 
on the following application: 
 
1.  That of WILLIAM L. HALL, owner of property, under M.G.L. 40A, Section 15, appealing a 
Determination of the Building Inspector denying a building permit because of insufficient 
frontage and access, property shown as LOT 4, HILLSIDE PLACE, Residential Zone A-1.    
            08-28 
 
Application is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office. 
Petitioner must be present or send authorized representative. 
 
        BOARD OF APPEALS 
        By:  Elizabeth A. Taylor, Clerk 
 
To be advertised in the Middlesex News on October 10 and 17, 2008. 


